
          

 

 

November 1, 2022 

 

To:  Members of the Public Safety and Governance Committee    

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager     

Subject: Presentation – Complaint Based Property Maintenance Code 

Enforcement in Neighborhoods.  

 

 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Complaint Based Property Maintenance Code 

Enforcement in Neighborhoods.  

 

 

 

 

cc: William Weber, Assistant City Manager 

 Art Dahlberg, Director of Building and Inspections  

 

 


